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Rebellious Rebels: Bringing line dancing and laughter to South Clifton
If you happen to be in South Clifton on a Wednesday evening and hear the sound of boots
shuffling, laughter ringing, and country music playing, you've likely stumbled upon the
Rebellious Rebels. This lively line dancing group meets every week at the South Clifton
Coronation Hall, where they spend two joyous hours perfecting their steps, having a giggle,
and keeping the community spirit alive.

What started as a small group of keen dancers has grown into a full-fledged phenomenon,
bringing together people from surrounding villages for a shared love of rhythm and
movement. With a mix of experienced dancers and enthusiastic beginners, the Rebels are
proof that you don’t need two left feet to have a good time, you just need a willingness to join
in and let loose!

This year has been particularly special for the group, as they've just celebrated their one-
year anniversary! A whole year of dancing, laughter, and memories has cemented their
place as a part of the community, and they show no signs of slowing down.

But it’s not just about the dancing. By holding their weekly classes at the Coronation Hall, the
group is also helping to keep this community venue going. Their regular sessions contribute
to the upkeep of the hall, ensuring it remains a hub for local events and gatherings. It’s a
win-win: good for morale, great for fitness, and a perfect excuse to catch up with friends.
The Rebels have become so popular that they're currently at full capacity, but if you fancy
dusting off your cowboy boots and getting in on the fun, you can register your interest by
emailing the South Clifton Coronation Hall at: enquiries@southcliftonhall.org. Who knows?
The next time the music starts, vou might just find vourself joining the line!
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